


 

Don further reported on the student survey regarding advisement.  In sum, BC is 
significantly below the national statistics on student satisfaction with 
advisement (CSOM is quite high but its seniors were not surveyed).  In our 
discussion it emerged that there is little or no preparation for new faculty in A&S 
to do advisement.  An “academic planning worksheet” used in LSOE was 
distributed; the general sentiment was that this or some such tool for 
advisement should be made available to all faculty. 

Upcoming Agenda Items.  We tabled further discussion of the report on women 
undergraduates until the April 9 meeting.  Nick Gozik from OIP 


